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FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE
DE VOLLEYBALL

2017 Men’s Under Age
To the Algerian Federation

Lausanne, 27t February 2017
Ref. 2017/U-age/GvZ/pag

Re: 2017 Men’s Under 23 World Championships

Dear President Gougam,

As winners of the 2017 African Men’s U23 Championship, your team is qualified for the World
Championships.

We didn’t receive the entry form regarding the above competition. We kindly ask you to reply to the
below questionnaire and return this information by e-mail to sportsevents@fivb.org the latest by
Thursday 2" March.

e We confirm our wish to participate to the 2017 Men’s Under 23 World Championship hosted in
Egypt from the 18t to 25" August 2017

YES NO

NB: All the international transportation costs (flight tickets) are at the charge of the National Federation

We thank you for your kind attention on the above issues and we look forward to receiving your
information by Thursday 2" March.

Gabrielle van Zwieten
Director Volleyball Events
FIVB Volleyball Events Department
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